
 

 

 
 

Ref: APCL/SECTL/SE/2025-26/03                                                                                                        April 08, 2025 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroje Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 518091 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Symbol: APCL 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015: 
 
We refer to our intimation dated March 19, 2025 regarding the disruption in cement dispatches from the plant of 
Bhavya Cements Private Limited, a subsidiary of the Company, due to reduced transport freight rates and prevailing 
local conditions such as village and road accessibility issues and the reluctance of transporters to operate in the area 
and move cement. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that the aforementioned issues have now been resolved and the cement 
dispatches from the Bhavya Cements Private Limited plant have resumed with effect from April 8, 2025. 
 

The above is for your information and record. 
 

Thanking you,  
 

Sincerely Yours, 

For Anjani Portland Cement Limited 
 

 

 

 

Subhanarayan Muduli 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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